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We loved celebrating the launch day for The Jubilee Year: Pilgrims of Hope! 
The Chaplaincy Team did a great job taking photographs around the school.











We had great fun celebrating the Year 
of Hope to commemorate this Jubilee 

Year. 
We hope you like our display! – Year 4



Year Five Teresa had a visit from the 
Police  on Monday morning and learned 
about the effects of antisocial behaviour.



Year 1 exploring 
tetrominoes and their 
arrangements, flipped 
and rotated, in maths



Year 6MF 
had great 
fun using 
physical 

theatre in 
our 

English 
lesson!



In Maths Year 4 were 
converting units of 

measurements.



Reception classes are really enjoying 
their gymnastics sessions this half term. 
We have seen some excellent stretches 

and tucks on and off the equipment.



Year 6MF working on 
their athletics skills in PE!



Reception had a 
fantastic time freely 

exploring collage!

Layering textures and 
experimenting with shape 

and colour, allowed the 
children to develop their 

fine motor skills, creativity, 
and self-expression.



We attended 
a mental health 

wellbeing 
workshop.



Reception had an amazing, 
fun filled time celebrating 

Chinese New Year.



We made beautiful lanterns, colourful dragon masks, and 
explored this special festival through fun and creative activities.



We celebrated 
Chinese New Year 

with lots of 
different learning 

and enjoyed 
music and dance 

too! 



We also 
listened to 
the story of 

the 12 
animals and 
how these fit 

into the 
Chinese 
Zodiac 

calendar.



The children in the 
Nursery have also 

been celebrating the 
Lunar New Year. 

They have enjoyed a 
variety of 

experiences, 
including eating rice 

and noodles with 
chopsticks.



Watch us here:
https://x.com/i/status/1884648012191801630

https://x.com/i/status/1884648012191801630


Year 1 exploring the faces of 
3d shapes in maths



They had so 
much fun with 

shapes!

Lots of new 
words too. 
Tangrams, 

Tetrominoes, 
and 

Pentominoes! 



Year Five Teresa have 
been exploring 

space art.



Watch Y6SC modelling natural selection in 
Galapagos finches by using our different ‘beaks’ to 

collect food. https://x.com/i/status/1884991070578041037

https://x.com/i/status/1884991070578041037


Year 1 have enjoyed making their 
own characters from potatoes, 

based on our book 

"My Pet Potato".
Their potatoes look amazing!



Year One enjoyed drawing maps of our school and 
they remembered to add a key. Well done Year 1!



Reception enjoyed their 
Action Mats session from 

Sporting Futures



Y6SC 
have been using 

charcoal
to create artwork 

that uses the 
technique 

‘CHIAROSCURO’ 
- contrast 
between 

light and dark.



Father Robert blessed the 
Nursery class on Friday.



Hope you have a great weekend with your
Pet Potatoes Year One! 



Please read 
and reflect 

together upon 
this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is
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